
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BULLETIN 

100 Regent Road, North York, ON, M3K 1H3  
416.636.0213  

stnorbertsno@archtoronto.org   
www.stnorbertsno.archtoronto.org 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday  
Closed  

Tue – Wed - Fri 
9 am to 4 pm 

Lunchtime 
12 pm to 1 pm 

Thursday 
9 am to 12 pm 

 Saturday: 
Closed  

First and third Sundays  
of each month 
10 am to 1pm 

Holidays 
Closed 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

HOLY HOUR 
First Friday of the month 

8:30 am Mass 
9 am to 11:30 am 
5 pm to 8:30 pm 

7 pm mass 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday & Wednesday  

7:00 pm 
 

Thursday & Friday  
8:30 am 

 

Saturday  
5:00 pm 

 

Sunday 
9:00 am (Italian) 

10:30 am 
12:00 pm 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays 4 pm – 4:30 pm 

and upon appointment. 
 

 RESERVED SEATING 

The first-row pews in the Church 
are for persons with special 
needs/disability and for ease 
when giving and receiving Holy 
Communion. 

PASTOR 
Fr. Elissandro Caldas 
ecaldas@archtoronto.org 

 

SECRETARY 
Raquel Reis 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please visit our website and download the fillable registration form. 
Once the form is completed, kindly submit it to the parish office. 

 
SCHOOLS ASSOCIATED WITH THE PARISH 

ST. NORBERT - 60 Maniza Road - 416-393-5309 
ST. ROBERT - 70 Bainbridge Avenue - 416-393-5297 

MADONNA - 20 Dubray Avenue - 416-393-5506 
 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
Please call – (416) 342-7590 

 

tel:4166360213
mailto:stnorbertsno@archtoronto.org
http://www.stnorbertsno.archtoronto.org/


TRINITY SUNDAY 
 
 

RENOVATION PROGRAM 
Maintenance Collection (Blue envelope) 

 
2nd COLLECTION FOR MAINTENANCE 
COMING next weekend, June 15. We 
count on your help…. 
 

Dear parishioners, 
As you can see, we continue to move on with the 
renovation project in St. Norbert’s Parish. First and 
foremost: THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY AND 
FINANCIAL SUPPORT! Here's what we've 
accomplished: 

New Boiler 

• New office and kitchen closets 

• New lighting for the church, 
including emergency lights in the hall 
and meeting room, etc. 
 
Now we are completing the Stations of 

the Cross renovation, and they look gorgeous. 
 

NEW CHALLENGE 
The new challenge for us during this summer is to 
build a new grotto for Our Lady of Lourdes. After 
consulting a professional to 
renovate the old grotto and 
to repair the cracks, the 
conclusion is that it is more 
expensive to renovate it 
than to build a new one. 
If you are one of those 
people who love to pray 
outside in front of the grotto 
or know anyone who could 
help with this project, 
please help us. 
 
In addition to this new place of prayer, it’s also our 
desire to have an LED sign for our parish to be 

displayed outside to help us 
advertise the mass schedule, 
the events, and also 
evangelize throughout our 
neighborhood. 
 
These projects shall be done 
during the summer, as they 
require good weather. We will 

keep you posted about it. Thanks again for being part 
of this big project, and thanks for building our 
community. 
NOTE: If you know any good masons, please refer 
them to the pastor. 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY !!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SOLEMNITY OF CORPUS DOMINI 

The Solemnity of 

Corpus Christi will be 

celebrated this year 

on June 22nd. This 

year, our Corpus 

Christi celebration 

and procession take 

on special significance 

because they occur 

within the context of 

the Jubilee. Please consider joining us for the 

Corpus Christi Masses and the short 

Eucharistic procession around the church that 

will take place on JUNE 22nd at 10:45 am, 

followed by special mass. 

Note: The Masses at 10:30 am and 12 pm will 

be combined on that day.  A light refreshment 

will be provided following Mass. 

 



JUNE 15TH, 2025 
 
  

         ST NORBERTS FESTIVAL NEW DATE 

We’re getting in touch to let you 

know that we’ve made the decision 
to postpone ST NORBERT’S 

FESTIVAL. This is because there has 

been a scheduling conflict with the 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi on June 

22. The good news is that our 

Festival is still happening! We’ve 
rescheduled the event to take place 

on September 07th and we can’t 

wait to celebrate it together! 
                     

 
THE MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

June is dedicated to the 

Most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus and as we begin the 
month let us take the 

opportunity to reflect on 

the profound and 
consoling meaning of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus in 

our lives and walk of 

faith. Our Blessed Lord 
himself told us to learn 

from him for he is “meek 

and humble of heart.” 

(Mt. 11:29) 

 Father Papais is in heaven – 
former pastor of St. Norbert’s Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take a look in our suggested 
dresscode for church at the door 

entrances. Helping to be 

respectful. 

 

DATE INTENTION REQUESTED 
BY 

Sat, Jun 14 

5 p.m. 

 

Available 

 

 

Sun, Jun 15 

9 a.m. 
 

+ Sestilio & 

Romana Di 
Silvestre 

+ Domenico & 

Francesco 
Franzone 

+ Antonio 

Muraca 

+ Fortunato 
Fusca  

+ Luigi D’Alba & 

Vito Oriente 
+ Fr. Vitaliano 

Papais 

 

Son 

 
 

Family 

 
 

Family 

 

Teresa D. 
 

Carmela 

Oriente 
Fr. 

Elissandro 

Sun, Jun 15 

10:30 a.m. 

+ Antonio  

Petosa(1yr) 
 

Casto 

Petosa 

Sun, Jun 15 

12 p.m. 

For all 

Parishioners 
(Pro Popolo) 

 

 

 
 

Tue, Jun 17 

7 p.m. 

+ Rosaria 

Crincoli (1yr) 

 

Family 

Wed, Jun 18 
7 p.m. 

Available 
 

 

Thurs, Jun 19 

8:30 a.m. 

Available 

 

 

Fri, Jun 20 

8:30 a.m. 

Available 

 

 



TRINITY SUNDAY 
 
 

  

 

NOTICE 
If you are interested to advertise your business here. Bring a cheque of $300 

to St. Norbert’s Parish and all the information require. 

For more information call the office on the regular days and hours of opening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Westminster Funeral &  
Reception Centre 
 5826 Bathurst St. 
North York, ON M2R 1Y6 
Phone: (416) 665-2015 
Fax: 1 866 841-3353 
 www.westminstercemetery.ca 
  
  
  
  
      


